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Notice No: 887                                                                                 Date: 12/08/2022 

NOTICE 

 

To celebrate the 75th Independence Day of our country the flag hoisting ceremony 

along with a cultural programme will be held in college premises on 15th August, 

2022 from 09:30 a.m. onwards. All teaching and non-teaching staff are requested to 

be present on these occasion to salute the national flag on that day at that time. All 

concerned to request to note that the attendance in compulsory because we can show 

our respect to our national flag by saluting the same on the occasion of the 

Independence Day. 
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